
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE'^^® 
6/25/2025 
’DOCUMENT NO. 05206-2025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2025 9:25 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: #20250011 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2025 8:50 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: #20250011 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Sylvanna Fahnestock <svlvannaperez@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, June 19, 2025 8:53 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: #20250011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Good evening, 
I have been a Palm Beach County resident for the past 10 years and was bom and raised in Miami. As a native 
Floridian, I can't tell you how much I appreciate FPL's quick service, especially after a hurricane or major 
storm. The linemen and all other field associates who leave their own homes and families to restore power to 
our communities are truly appreciated. 

Sincerely, 
Sylvanna Fahnestock 
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